White Oak Township Regular Board Meeting March 13, 2017

Supervisor Dorwin Marshall called the regular board meeting to order at 7:30 p.m. on Monday, March 13, 2017. Roll call as follows: Supervisor Dorwin Marshall, Clerk Leela Vernon, Treasurer Aaron Graf, Trustee Diane Graf, Trustee John Kemler, Deputy Treasurer Mary Joan McArthur, Zoning Administrator Rick Martinez, and Richard Morrison. Trustee Graf led us in the pledge of allegiance.

A Motion was made by Trustee Kemler seconded by Trustee Graf to accept the minutes of the February 13, 2017 Regular Township Board Meeting. Motion carried.

A motion was made by Trustee Graf, seconded by Trustee Kemler to approve the treasurer's report as printed and placed on file. Motion carried.

Zoning Administrator, Richard Martinez gave his zoning report.

A motion was made by Clerk Vernon, seconded by Trustee Kemler to increase the 2016-17 budget as presented. Motion Carried.

The Planning Commission minutes were presented. No new business. Next meeting will be June 5, 2017.

Richard Morrison went over the Park Commission minutes. We discussed the needed repairs and updates. Mr. Morrison asked that the Park minutes be put on the agenda.

A motion was made by Trustee Graf, seconded by Treasurer Graf to pay bills as presented. Motion carried.

Supervisor Marshall adjourned the meeting at 7:53 p.m.